McCrobie Building Ballroom — 41 Lake Street

Agenda
Physical Services Committee Meeting
Monday, August 17, 2020
Time: 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Kevin M. Hill, Jr., Chairman
Shawn Burridge
Shawn Walker
John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of the August 3, 2020, Committee Meeting.

l. Old Business:

1. New Business:

Authorization:

1. Mr. Ed Alberts, property owner of 155-159 West First Street, requests
approval for a projecting sign in public space pursuant to Section 280-54
of the Zoning Ordinance together with the Downtown Oswego Design
Standards.

2. Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Barnes, property owners of 215-217 West First Street,
request the use of public space to install an awning in accordance with the
Downtown Oswego Design Standards.

3. Ms. Deb Mckinstry, lessee of property known as 215-217 West First
Street, requests approval of a projecting sign in public space pursuant to
Section 280-54 of the Zoning Ordinance together with the Downtown
Oswego Design Standards.

4. Mr. Patrick Mitchell, lessee of property known as 189 West First Street,
requests approval of a projecting sign in public space pursuant to Section
280-54 of the Zoning Ordinance together with the Downtown Oswego
Design Standards.

5. Mr. Ed Alberts, property owner of 143 West First Street, requests approval
of a projecting sign in public space pursuant to section 280-54 of the
Zoning Code together with the Downtown Oswego Design Standards.

6. Mr. Shaw, property owner of 75-79 East Bridge Street, requests the use of
public space to install and awning in accordance with the Downtown
Oswego Design Standards.

7. Mr. O'Gorman, Property owner of 205 West First Street, requests use of
public space to install an awning in accordance with the Downtown
Oswego Deign Standards.

8. Mr. Pauldine, property owner of 197 & 199 West First Street, requests use
of public space to install an awning in accordance with the Downtown
Oswego Design Standards.

9. Mr. Pauldine, property owner of 191, 105 & 197 West First Street,
requests use of public space to install an awning in accordance with the
Downtown Oswego Design Standards.




10.Mr. Shaver, property owner of 118 West Second Street, requests use of
public space to install an awning in accordance with the Downtown
Oswego Design Standards.

11.Mr. Lagoe, property owner of 156 West Second Street, requests use of
public space to install an awning in accordance with the Downtown
Oswego Design Standards.

12.Lisa Emmons, lessee of a commercial building, known as 52 West Bridge
Street in the Third Ward, requests use of public space in order to place on
(1) 2'x3’ “A-Frame” sign, between the curb and property line, fronting West
Bridge Street.

13. The Office of Economic Development requests that the Council authorize
that the Mayor and/or Economic Development Director be able to
negotiate/sign contracts in order to secure fireworks for the Tree Lighting
Ceremony.





